
 

HCPT Trust Mass 
 
 

Congratulations to Central Services for a 
wonderful Mass this morning.  It was a 
very prayerful and memorable ceremony 
with a beautifully acted out Gospel telling 
the story of the Good Samaritan. 
 
 
Bishop John’s homily reminded us that we 
are Jesus’ love made flesh in our world,  
that he loves each of us and asks us to 
”come and follow him”. 
 
 
It was wonderful to see Br. Michael at 
today’s Mass looking so well with a great 
big smile when introduced to everyone.  
We wish him continued good health and 
congratulations on creating such a 
wonderful organisation. 
 
Congratulations to musicians and singers 
under the excellent direction of Stephen 
Horseman.  The hymns wonderfully 
enhanced the service. 
 
Our turn next!! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Grotto Mass 
Takes place Friday morning at 8.30am.  All 
welcome to share in this special Mass 
remembering deceased guests, carers and 
friends of The Trust. 

 
 
 
 

IHCPT Merchandise 
 
The shop will be open until 6pm on Friday 
and will NOT open on Saturday so please 
get down now to do your shopping with us. 
 

 Buy-A-Brick for Kilrane.  For €10 
you can dedicate a brick in the 
name of someone you love and it 
will be displayed in our new house 
in Kilrane – forever! 
 

 Kilrane is only a 10 minute drive 
away from Rosslare ferryport so 
all our HCPT friends are welcome 
to use our new 17 bed respite 
facility which will open this 
Summer. 

 
 Mass cards are now available. 

 
 

 
 

 

IRISH TRUST – ON TOUR      Thursday 8th April 2010 
 

  
 
Group ____________ 
 

IHCPT Office in Lourdes - Hemicycle 
Opening Times 

 
Monday - Friday 09.00 – 12.30 & 14.00 – 18.00 
 
Contact  Bernadette at  00-33-6-387-39253 



 
 

 
 
 

Risk Assessment 
 

There are still a couple of groups who have 
not returned their Fire Drill, Risk 
Assessment and Room Sharing Record 
forms.  It is absolutely essential that these 
forms are completed and returned to HQ as 
soon as possible and no later than Friday 
5pm. 
 

 
 

No Smoking Policy 
 

Please remember that the Trust operates a 
no smoking policy in front of the young 
people in our care.  
 

 
 
 
 

Lost Property 
 

 Blue jacket left at Nurses & Doctors 
meeting in Alba Hotel last night. 

 A part of a wheelchair from the 
second Dublin flight. 

 Both can be collected from the 
Hemi. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Sunshine 
 
Great to see the sun is back and looks like it 
will last for today and until we go on 
Saturday. 
 
 
 

 
Birthdays 

 
 Happy 18th Birthday to Andrew 

Murray from all in group 70.  Have a 
great day. 
 

 Happy Birthday to Mary Dunnnion 
from all in group 173. 

 
 Happy Birthday to Erin McElwee of 

group 103.  She is 5 years old today. 
 

 Happy Birthday to Conor Fitzpatrick 
group 309 whose birthday is today. 
 

 Happy Birthday to Dara Kavanagh 
group 308 whose birthday is today. 
 

 Happy Birthday to Triona for Friday 
9th April from all in group 113. 
 

 Happy Birthday to Sinead O’Leary 
group 66 Friday 9th April. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Messages 
 

 Congratulations to Fr Eddie from all 
in group 173 on your Jubilee year 
and thanks for joining our group.  
Also best wishes to Conal and 
congratulations for a great job in his 
first year as a group leader of 173.  
 

 Happy anniversary to group 113 on 
their 21st Pilgrimage. 

 


